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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of World Book Week taking place in March, we have organised a whole school experience for the 

children to enjoy. The poet laureate for Staffordshire, Mel Wardle Woodend, will be delivering poetry 

workshops to every class to promote a love of reading bringing poetry to life for all. She has a wealth of 

knowledge in this field with her having written eigc.ht poetry books herself!  

 

Giving the children this experience is something that we believe will greatly benefit them, and we are 

very much looking forward to the day. During the day, the children will have the opportunity to listen to 

poetry, take part in performing poetry and even create their own poems.  

 

The experience will take place on Wednesday March 1st 2023, and we are kindly asking for a £2 

donation per child which can be paid via our ParentPay website. We really appreciate the support from 

parents in helping such a special event take place which will create memories for our children. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Mrs Cooper and Miss Walker 
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Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
 

mailto:office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk

